
News From the Twos

 Important Dates
Monday, February 17th-

Presidents Day
No School

Monday, March 24th – PlayU 
Field Trip

Classroom Reminders
Please return February family 

projects as soon as possible. 

Online scholastic orders are due 

by Monday, February 24th. 

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 
Valentine’s Day, the feeling of 

love and the heart shape!
We read The Love Monster and 
made our own monsters with 

paper plates and red tissue 
paper. We also color sorted with 

conversation heart candy and 
heart popsicle sticks. On Monday 
and Tuesday, we had glow 

centers! We turned off the lights 
and played with glow boards, 

glow monster trucks and light 
bright boards! The kiddos had so 
much fun!

On Thursday and Friday, we had 
our Valentine’s Day parties! The 

kiddos decorated their own bags 
for valentine cards with heart 
stickers! We also had a special 

snack! The kiddos loved trying 
strawberry milk and that it was 

the color pink! Thank you for all 
the party supplies and the 
volunteer support in our 

classroom! 
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